
ILR Show Superintendent Committee 

Conference Call 

October 9, 2023 

Minutes 

 
The meeting was called to order by President Meggan Mumford at 7:12 p.m. Central time. 

 

Members present: Meggan Mumford, Jean Haumschild, Debbie Arendas and Julie Hendrikson. 

Members absent: Deb Yeagle and Lisa Paquet 

 

New Business 

Discussion was had regarding having show superintendents being members of the ILR, if the 

show is being sanctioned by the ILR. Worry was that smaller llama shows would not sanction if 

the superintendent would have to buy a membership. Meggan Mumford talked to Susan 

Hannah and Susan does have a work around she has been doing by giving the non-ILR 

superintendents a number to have access to show manager.  

        

Motion was made by Julie Hendrikson 2nd by Meggan Mumford and approved by board to have 

an addendum added:  

 

“Pg 14, Section A, Number 1, Letter E: A non-member ILR person wanting to sanction a lama 

show, needs to contact the operations manager of the ILR at 406-755-3438 to receive a number 

for access to the show manager database. “ 

 

Other business 

Discussion was had on difficulty of maneuvering show manager. Helpful hints were given. Enter 

each class separately then submit, for fiber classes if a product is moved to another class 

highlight the card for ease of seeing, and using an excel spreadsheet to help figure out overall 

performance winners and can also be used for other areas of record keeping. Would like to 

consider having a tab on the ILR website with helpful hints in the future.  

 

Next meeting TBD. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 7:40 p.m. Central time by Meggan Mumford and Jean Haumschild.  

 

Respectfully submitted,  

 

Julie Hendrikson 

Julie Hendrikson 

Secretary 

 


